## North Haledon Public Schools

201 Squaw Brook Road • North Haledon, NJ 07508 • (973) 427-8993 (Phone) • (973) 423-1514 (Fax)

Nicholas S. Coffaro Superintendent of Schools Debra Andreniuk Business Administrator Board Secretary

October 23, 2018

Dear GRADE FIVE Parent/Guardian,

We will continue the Re-Registration process district wide. Please review attached document as to what you must provide to our district in terms of residency.

During the week of November 26<sup>th</sup> to November 30<sup>th</sup>, you must report to High Mountain School (Front Office) to drop off all relevant information. See attached for time schedule.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Nicholas S. Coffaro

**Superintendent of Schools** 

Cc: Mr. Anthony Griffo, President of the North Haledon Board of Education